
CITY OF FORT SASKATCHEWAN  

 

River Valley Alliance Update 

 
Purpose: 

 
Mr. Larry Wall, Executive Director, River Valley Alliance (RVA) will be in attendance to provide 
an update on the activities of the RVA. 
 

Attachment: 
 
RVA Presentation 
 

File No.: 
 
Prepared by:  Sheryl Exley     Date: March 22, 2017 
   Legislative Officer 
 
Approved by:  Brenda Molter     Date: March 22, 2017 
   Director, Legislative Services 
 
Reviewed by:  Troy Fleming     Date: March 22, 2017 
   Acting City Manager 
 
Submitted to:  City Council     Date: March 28, 2017 
    


